
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 4 Term 2 2021/22 

 

Welcome to Term 2!  We have had a strong start to the term and have been 
really enjoying our learning in all areas of the curriculum. 

Readers and Writers Mathematicians 



Geographers Contrasting study 

 

We have started to use an individualised spelling 
programme across the school. Your children will have five 
spellings to learn every week as part of their homework 
and it is very important that they are supported to learn 
these before being tested on a Friday afternoon. 

 

For homework, we will be setting weekly times tables 
practise on Times Tables Rockstars, which can be 
accessed at 
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student 
Please find time to also read with your child every day and 
sign their reading diary.  The children should be 
independently filling these in but parent support with this 
is very much appreciated.  Reading diaries will be checked 
every Friday afternoon. 

  

Yours Sincerely, Mr Smith. 

https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student

